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IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PHARMACIES DISPENSING REMICADE   
 
In keeping with our standard operating procedures, Green Shield Canada (GSC) undertakes regular 
reviews of its pricing policies for pharmacy providers. Based on the latest review, GSC will be making 
changes to the reimbursement structure for Remicade®.  
 
Effective August 1, 2016, Remicade will be subject to a new maximum markup of 11% on manufacturer 
list price (MLP). Dispensing fees will remain unchanged.  
 
As a reminder, note that the GSC pharmacy provider agreement does not permit balance billing to plan 
members. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service Centre at  
1.888.711.1119. 
 


